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Information and Notice Regarding the Annual General Meeting 
February 4, 2017 
 
  
The date of the Annual General Meeting is set for Saturday, February 4, 2017 from 11am-12noon at Tivoli’s 
Restaurant: 4201 Lougheed Hwy. Burnaby, BC.  All members are encouraged to attend. 
 
 As called for in the Society Bylaws, reports from the Provincial Executive Committee will be received 
and new officers for the Provincial Executive Committee will be elected by the members present at the annual 
meeting.  Elected for a one year term will be the President-Elect, Secretary, and Treasurer.  As well, one new 
Provincial Representative to the CEC Representative Assembly will be elected for a two year term.  Committee 
Chairs are appointed by the president.   
 

Those members interested in actively participating in the direction and activities of BC CEC and who 
feel they have the time to commit are asked to step forward and be nominated.  Elected officers and Committee 
Chairs are expected to attend monthly meetings either in person or electronically and assist in organizing BC 
CEC events. 
 

Nominations will be accepted up to and including the day of the Annual General Meeting.  If you are 
unable to attend in person but are interested in sitting as an Executive Committee member, please arrange to 
have a signed letter of consent to be nominated present at the AGM.   
 
 Members who are interested in serving on BC CEC committees are also encouraged to submit your 
name to any current Executive member for consideration by the President. 
 
WE ENCOURAGE ALL MEMBERS TO ACTIVELY PARTICIPATE!  Your comments are appreciated even 
if you cannot attend the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BC CEC AGM  
 

February 4, 2017 
Tivoli’s Restaurant 

 4201 Lougheed Hwy. Burnaby 
 

Notice of the Annual General Meeting 
February 4, 2017 

 
The date of the Annual General Meeting 

is set for Saturday, February 4, 2017, 
from 11am-12noon, at                    
Tivoli’s Restaurant:  

4201 Lougheed Hwy. Burnaby, BC. 
All members are encouraged to attend. 

 
For further information contact Sheena 

Lewis, BC CEC Past President at 
slewis@cisva.bc.ca 

 


